
 

 
 

Staff Report 
 Agenda Item No. E-2 
   
 
 
 
To: City of Imperial Traffic Commission 

 
From: Lisa Tylenda, Planner 

 
Date: November 3, 2017  

 
Subject: Proposed No Parking Signs/ Red Curb on Treshill Road 
 

 
 
Background 
 
City Council has given staff direction to address issues and concerns pertaining to Treshill Road.  
Treshill Road has become heavily used due to the surrounding businesses and residential uses-mainly the 
new Kia dealership, the old Villas Pacifica apartment complex and now the new Morningside apartment 
complex. The area is experiencing growth along and with that, the increased usage of the road has 
brought the following concerns: 
 

• Safety concerns regarding pedestrians in the area have been expressed to City staff by citizens.  
 
• Safety concerns regarding parking and street access have been expressed to City staff by 

citizens.  
 

• The parking congestion that is occurring on Treshill Road also poses a potential interference with 
safety and response time issues concerning first responders, if they are summoned to that area. 

 
An official traffic study of the location has not yet been conducted, but the vehicular volume witnessed is 
significant.  
 
 
Staff recommends the placement of “No Parking” signs and red curbing on Treshill Road. Please look at 
the attachment that depicts the placement locations boundary. Staff believes this will be a positive step 
towards addressing the safety and congestion concerns for Treshill Road. 
 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends this item to the Traffic Commission for discussion and action. 
 
Attachments: 
Shiloh Way boundary location map. 
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   PROPOSED

"NO PARKING / NO STOPPING" ZONE

ALONG  TRESHILL  ROAD
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